

December 7, 2020

Dear Notre Dame Parents,

The Commonwealth of Pennsylvania's Department of Health revised its out-of-state travel directives on December 4, 2020 to reflect recently revised CDC guidance. In light of these updates, Notre Dame will also modify its travel quarantine requirements, effective immediately.

## **Out-of-State Travel (domestic or international)**

Notre Dame now requires a **10-day quarantine** for all out-of-state travel. Please report all out of-state travel on the "Daily Check" and with the School Nurses. Please follow the directives of the Academy's School Nurses.

## **Close Contact**

Notre Dame requires a 14-day quarantine for these cases. Please follow the directives of the Academy's School Nurses.

## **Covid-19 Quarantine**

Please inform the School Nurses of all suspected and/or confirmed Covid-19 cases. Please follow the directives of the Academy's School Nurses in these cases.

## Other Related Covid-19 directives

Reduce nonessential activities, wear a mask, socially distance and frequently wash hands.

Please contact us directly should you have questions related to this document. We

sincerely thank you for all your efforts to keep ND safe during this challenging time.

Sincerely,

Jennifer McCulloch, M.Ed, RN, CSN Health and Wellness Coordinator imcculloch@ndapa.org Marianne Gonzaga, RN, CSN, EMT Certified School Nurse mgonzaga@ndapa.org